
Statement Date : January 1st., 2024

TENGA Co., Ltd. has reviewed the information provided by third parties and can confirm to the best of our 
knowledge that our supplied articles are in full compliance with the regulations. We have or will contact suppliers 
who supply us with substances that may likely require registration under REACH regulations to request 
confirmation that the chemicals of concern were either registered or they have requested their downstream 
suppliers to do so.
TENGA Co., Ltd.  certifies that, to the best of its knowledge, products that is manufactures and supplies, do not 
contain substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) found on the Candidate List in a concentration greater than 0.1% 
weight by weight, the Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) list will not be released from finished goods under 

TENGA Co., Ltd. ensures compliance by maintaining an updated record of compliance statements from its material 

STATEMENT REGARDING REACH REGULATION
Compliance to REACH Regulation EC No 1907/2006

For and on behalf of TENGA Co., Ltd.


